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Draft long-term follow-up study report

1. In the context of the ACMSF’s horizon scanning exercise, Members noted as
important the chronic sequelae of foodborne infection.  The Secretariat was
asked to seek information from the Food Standards Agency on any work
undertaken as part of the IID study to follow up on this question.

2. The attached draft report is provided for the information of Members.  The
researchers are intending to publish the study data in the near future and
Members are therefore asked to treat the draft report as confidential in the
meantime.
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The Infectious Intestinal Disease Study of England : Draft long-term follow-up
study report.

This report has not yet been finalised but will be published by the Food Standards
Agency as soon as possible.


